
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Aug 19, 2022 at 1:29 PM 
Subject: Re: Southern AML Emergency - Ragland (Mounts) Landslide 
To: Matkins, Christopher T <christopher.t.matkins@wv.gov> 
Cc: B J Chestnut <b.j.chestnut@wv.gov>, Hager III, Joseph E 
<joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, Mark L Totten <mark.l.totten@wv.gov>, Atkins, Mark A 
<mark.a.atkins@wv.gov> 
 
 
Chris, 
 
Your emergency request for the Ragland (Mounts) Landslide is approved. Please follow 
all Emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Procedures handbook 
and return aaa supporting documentation to this office within 30 days of this approval 
for contract completion. 
 
 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
 
 
On Fri, Aug 19, 2022 at 11:23 AM Matkins, Christopher T 
<christopher.t.matkins@wv.gov> wrote: 
Frank / BJ 
 
Please see attached Purchasing Memo for the Ragland (Mounts) Landslide 
Southern AML Emergency. 
 
Professional Services will be utilized to assist with the reclamation designs for this 
project. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Thank You 
  
Chris Matkins 
Regional Engineer 
  
WV Dept. of Environmental Protection 
Division of Land Restoration 



Office of Abandoned Mine Lands and Reclamation 
1159 Nick Rahall Greenway 
Fayetteville, WV  25840 
  
Office:    304 574 4465 
Mobile:  304 380 7502 
 

 
 






